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23 March 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian

Year 9 Assessment Week, Separate Science and Setting

On the week beginning the 3 May the Year 9 assessment week starts. In that week, all
students will sit assessments in all their subjects, including 3 papers in science. The tests will
be Biology, Chemistry, and Physics.

The results of these tests will play a key role in determining which class they are placed in,
and whether students will be offered separate sciences (triple science) or combined science
(double science).

To aid in revision, students have been given access to support materials on google classroom
including a checklist (PLC), other useful resources, as well as the usual access to Kerboodle
and GCSEpod.

| wish all students good luck in preparation for their exams and | am sure they will benefit from
your support in this endeavour.

Yours sincerely,

m&b

Mr R James
Curriculum Leader - Science



